April 1984 Journal 

Local Hoping For Better Year Than ‘83

L.U. 230 (i,o,u,c,catv,mar&em), Victoria, B.C. – The pictures with this article are 1983 social events that were described in the January issue of the Journal.


As 1984 is now a fact, we can only hope that it will be a better year for many of our members than 1983 was. Local 230, like many of our sister locals, is suffering mass unemployment in the construction section. The year 1984 is also renewal time for the construction, with the lack of any major projects in the province. 


We hear across the country of many concessions and cuts to collective agreements, but at no time have we heard that these concessions have produced any appreciable amount of work for the membership.


The IBEW in the Province of British Columbia is not looking for any major gains in the next couple of years, but we will not be stepping backwards either. We hope that many of our contractors who still read the Journal over will think about that and be guided accordingly. 


Remember to keep your addresses and beneficiary current with Local 230’s business office. 

J.R. “Jim” McAvoy, B.M. 
